
Landing. Any drill sites located on such jetties shall be a dis-
tance of at least 1,000 feet seaward from the present shoreline, 
measured on a line drawn at a right angle to the shoreline. "-

Upon cessation of drilling of any well or wells into the leased 
premises, the Lessee shall remove any derrick or derricks which 
were constructed for such drilling without regard as to whether

such well or wells are drilled from either the uplands or the
specified jetties. 

11. (Advertising of Tide and Submerged Lands Offshore from Summer-
land Previously Approved by the Commission) Commission Member 
Lieutenant Governor Houser informed the Commission that he had made 
a personal inspection of the proposed drill site area which is con-
templated to be used for the development of the offshore Summerland
area, and that he recommended that all derricks used for this drilling 
should be located in the presently established industrial area upon
the bluff overlooking the beach and the ocean, and in no event were 
any derricks to be permitted on the beach or in the canyons leading
down to the beach area. Governor Houser suggested further that the
advertising should recite these conditions. Suggestions of the Lieu-
tenant Governor were accepted and the Commission instructed the Ex-
ecutive Officer to incorporate them in the advertising for bids for
lease of area. 

12. (Application of Standard Oil Company to Lay a Temporary Water
Line Across Montezuma Slough -- No. P.R.C. 164) Upon motion duly
made and unanimously carried, a resolution was adopted confirming 
the approval heretofore given by the Executive Officer for a ninety
day permit granted to the Standard Oil Company to lay a temporary
three inch water line upon the bottom of Montezuma Slough -- Solano
County for the purpose of transporting water to the well being
drilled by said Company. Said permit was given provided that the
Standard Oil Company pay a $5.00 Filing fee and is subject to add-
itional regular rental charges if the line becomes permanent. 

13. (Permit to Repair Jenner Jetty, No. P.R.C. 165, Upon motion 
duly made and unanimously carried, a resolution was adopted auth-
orizing the Division of Fish and Game to repair the Jenner Jetty 
on the east bank of the Russian River at the Pacific Ocean in So-
noma County . 

This approval was given subject to the condition that the Division
of Fish and Game shall file with the Commission a map of the jetty 
and the areas contiguous thereto. 
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